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Senator Cameron asked on 21 October 2009, EEWR Hansard page 89 
 
 
Question 
 

1. Why did you not give the Queensland Department of Employment and Industrial 
Relations a substantive response regarding their questions on the data in the 
Econtech reports? 

 
2. What was the outcome of your consultation with DEIR? 

 
Answer 
 
The Office of the Australian Building and Construction Commissioner has provided the 
following response: 
 

1. On 31 October 2008 Queensland DIER confirmed receipt of Econtech’s response to 
their questions.  

 
2. Queensland DEIR was referred to KPMG Econtech, the author of the reports. 
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